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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 1:58 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Scott Cuthbertson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One's proposal will result in a >50% increase in my power bill meaning that I will be paying almost 3/4 of
the total towards its inefficiencies.

Please deny this increase and ask Hydro One to get it's house in order instead of just passing on gross incompetence
to consumers. Letter coming via regular mail.





